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Our choir performing  in the Edwardian Tea 

room at the Birmingham Museum and Art 

Gallery, for St George’s Day.  

%  

Attendance  

RL 93.0 

RM 95.9 

1A 94.8 

1T 96.7 

2N 96.4 

2S 97.8 

3K 93.7 

3P 96.1 

4B 90.9 

4D 95.7 

5B 98.6 

5P 95.9 

6I 89.3 

6W 97.1 

Total  95.1 

Hillstone Stars 

27th April 2018  

Maddison Caldicott 

Amari Blissett 

Tshania Sappleton 

Lacey Harman 

Summer Yorke 

Ava Burkett 

Lacey Evans 

Nay-yah Mahmood 

Khloe-Lei Yorke 

Isabella Finch Every session of every day, there will be new 

learning that takes place for our children 

which is why attendance is so crucial.  They 

cannot help it if they are poorly and we will try 

our best to help them catch up, but please do 

not take them out of school for holidays which 

could happen in the 13 weeks of school holidays 

that children are given. Punctuality is also 

important as learning starts promptly at   

quarter to nine each day.  

Sports  

Many congratulations to our  boys and our girls cross –country 

teams, who are now the East Birmingham cross-country   

champions! As well as winning team golds, individual medals 

were awarded to Laurie Kiboko and Adnaan Hadi for individual 

winners of the season and Harry Ward took second place in 

this category - phenomenal achievement.  We had a busy night 

as our handball team also won first place in our sports      

partnership. They will now play in the all Birmingham final.  
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